
Notes 

 

January 7, 2020 

Happy New Year and Decade, 

I hope you all had a wonderful gatherings and feasting with family and friend. 

My activities as your County Historian were not many but were very enjoyable. 

I had dinner at Indy’s with the Morgan County History and Genealogy Association. 

It was good to see old friends and meet new ones. 

I also attended the Plainfield Genealogical meeting that meets monthly at the 

Plainfield Library. I picked up some very useful information that I will be sharing 

with the Morgan County History and Genealogy group on February 29th. I will also 

be part of their program that day. 

Another activity may interest you. This week …probably  on Thursday, I will be 

posting a couple of web activites you may enjoy. First will be a site called, “We 

Made Do” that initially was a part of a project I did while teaching Indiana Studies. 

It is about the experiences of Morgan County Folks that lived in the Great 

Depression. I Have plans in place to expand that website… such as a place on the 

site where those that lived at that time can share their stories. The other site is a 

webpage I made several years ago about the early  (pre-civil war) village stores.. 

such as the one that Samuel Moore had in Mooresville. That webpage is called, 

“G’day…..Early Stores in Indiana… something like that I cannot recall at the 

moment. 

Have an enjoyable meeting 

 



  

 

 

  

  

  


